
Tamworth Outing Club minutes, February 22, 2016 

Present:  

Board members: Sheldon Perry, Brian Cutter, Amy Berrier, Anne Chant, 
Kathi Brown, & June Crowell 

Meeting called to order at 7:15 

Secretary’s Report: 

January minutes were approved. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

Report was approved as presented.   

Sled Dog Race: 

The sled dog race was cancelled due to unfavorable conditions. Publicity 
went out about the cancellation and was picked up by many press venues, 
including Union Leader and WMUR. We all look forward to a race next 
year! 

June reported that the new buttons are in at NE Embroidery and she will 
pick them up. Kathi will give her a check to pay for the order. 

Junior Ski Program: 

Kathi reports that the program is going well. This Friday will be the last day 
of the regular program. Sno Day is March 15. Trevor is doing well at the 
mountain. Kathi does the paperwork. They are “making it work.” 

Dances: 

Kem Stewart has put together the dance schedule for summer 2016. 
Dances will be held each Saturday, starting on 6/25 and running through 
9/3. There will be eleven dances. Amy will organize hosts for each dance. 
Board members are encouraged to host a dance.   

 



Baseball: 

Kathi reports that no one has stopped by the KA Brett office to reserve a 
room for Cal Ripken sign-up, but it is still early in the season. Anne will 
contact Mark Anthony to check in on funding for the program and to see if 
he needs anything from the TOC board.  

Sheldon will continue to work with Jim Hidden on the Babe Ruth program. 

Other Business: 

Harry Pike is no longer on the board as he is moving out of town. 

Sheldon says that we should have four more board members. Amy has a 
few people she will ask. Suggestion was made to refer potential new board 
members to TOC website and possibly ask them to host a dance. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 

Minutes submitted by Amy Berrier 


